

Brian Stike, Assistant Principal (732) 321-8700 Fax (732) 321-8740

Dear Families of AP Students,

Taking Advanced Placement exams is an important component of the AP Program. Scoring well on an AP exam can help students earn college credit for their high school class, potentially saving a significant amount on tuition.

This year's exams are scheduled from May 2 through May 13, 2021. Each exam has a set date and time. You can view the schedule by clicking here. Please check test dates and times carefully before registering.

Registration

Exam registration is completed online through AP Classroom (myap.collegeboard.org). Students can register by entering the join code for each class on AP Classroom. AP students will find registration directions and payment details in the "AP Exams 21-22" Google Classroom. For students who have not yet joined the Google Classroom, the class code is uebglhw.

When students register for the class, AP Classroom will automatically register the student for the exam. Mrs. Burnett, our AP Exam Coordinator, will change the student's status from "undecided" to "yes" upon confirmed receipt of the payment for the exam.

Payments

Each AP exam costs \$87.00 for students enrolled in an AP course at MHS, paid by cash or check made payable to "Metuchen High School." *The deadline to pay has been extended to Tuesday, November 9.* After this date, you will have to pay the \$40 College Board imposed late fee on top of the exam fee, meaning you will owe \$127.00 per exam.

Note: Cancellation fees are back this year. If you order an exam and then change your mind, there is a \$40.00 College Board imposed cancellation fee, meaning you will only receive a partial refund of \$47.00.

If you have any questions about AP testing, please contact our AP Coordinator, Mrs. Burnett by email at aburnett@metboe.kl2.nj.us.

Thank you, in advance, for your attention and cooperation.